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Brothers and sisters, 

 

Thank you for everyone's participation in the just concluded 21-day outreach campaign. We didn't make 

our goal but we have 300+ new members across the country this year. The breakthroughs are certainly 

coming. 

 

On Monday the 14th we will begin our 2nd 21-day campaign and I invite everyone to get involved in any 

ways that you can. Please make a personal goal to bring 1 new person to an introduction about Heavenly 

Parent, True Parents and the Peace Starts With Me movement. 

 

God Bless, 

 

~Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


